
An Afternoon Tea Time

We are screening We Speak Series

Grab your favorite mugs 
We have  tea and ”pi” for your sweet tooth  

October 29th, Friday
 4:00 p.m. at SE 215 

Hosted by the FAU Chapter of the Association for Women in Mathematics

Contact us at FAU AWM
Email to  awmfau@gmail.com

https://awm-math.org/50th-anniversary/we-speak-series/
http://www.math.fau.edu/awm/officers.php
mailto:awmfau@gmail.com

